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TEMPORARY ADMINISTRATOR - 
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PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 
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WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a 
Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of 
the Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & 
Third Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for marriage  must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete 
information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday after Thursday morning Mass 8:30 
A.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 
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Sacred Heart Church, East Glendale, NY 

SUNDAY – MARCH 13 
 8:00 AM Most Abandoned Souls in Purgatory 
 9:30 AM For the People 
 11:30 AM Joseph Fullum 
 5:00 PM Peter, Maria & Hubertine Bartz 
 
MONDAY—MARCH 14 
 8:30 AM Bernadette Metzler 
 7:30 PM Gandolfa & Croce Lipani 
 
TUESDAY – MARCH 15 
 8:30 AM Christine Mursko (Living) 
 
WEDNESDAY – MARCH 16 
 8:30 AM Regina Fullum (Anniv) 
 
THURSDAY – MARCH 17 
 8:30 AM Mary Mandala 

 
FRIDAY – MARCH 18 
 8:30 AM Edna Lowery 

 
SATURDAY – MARCH 19 
 8:30 AM Gaspare Palmeri 
 5:00 PM Daniel Paul Duffy 
 

 Julia Ann Abramitis, Kevin Barbitsch, Darwin Brodt, 
Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James Deifel, Karl 
DeSousa, Joseph Divone, Ken Egbert, Anita Friedrich, 
Rita Fuchs, Fr. Fullum, Angelo Ferrara, Steven Foss, 
Lina Gagliardotto, Mary Gollob, Shane Patrick 
Hanrahan, Jennifer Hickey, Debbie Hofmann, Kevin 
King, Teddy Morgo, Roger & Rose Marti, Josephine 
Nicholson, Bill Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, 
Jerry Opitz, Maureen Ostermann, Santo Pantina, Noel 
Jannello-Ruiz, Patricia Scola, Peter Schellenberg, 
Angela Sinacori, Jean Spadaro, Nina Squillante, Ann 
Steinmann, John Vollmerhausen, Karen & Steven 
Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon  

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DONAT-
ED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF IRM-
GARD KREUZER 
By: her family 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF TRACY CARLISLE 
By: The Gressert Family 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 
THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF MARY 
MANDALA 
By: her daughter, Margaret Fiduccia 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 
BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR ELIZABETH 
GOLDSTEIN 
She will be remembered in a very special way this week in 
our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 
 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 
In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 



FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 
SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 
radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 
a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, March 
28th in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 morning 
Mass. As of March 7th we have collected $130.00. The 
50/50 share is $65.00. 

St. Joseph’s Feast and Eucharistic Day 
 
On Saturday, March 19th, the Church celebrates the Feast 
of St. Joseph, patron of the Universal Church. Last year, on 
this day, we celebrated in our parish Eucharistic Day with a 
whole day adoration of the Blessed Sacrament. We will 
continue doing it this year also. More information on the 
flyer in the vestibule of the church and next week’s bulle-
tin. Also in the vestibule of the church there is a sign-up 
sheet for adoration. 
 

BISHOP DiMARZIO’S VISIT 
 
On Good Friday, March 25th, we will have the pleasure of 
having Bishop Nicholas DiMarzio with us at the 3pm ser-
vice. All are invited to participate in this Good Friday pray-
er service with the Pastor of our Diocese. 

Fr. Fullum continues to improve each day and is now 
in Ozanam Hall for rehab. Keep him in your prayers 
and if you wish to send him cards, they may be 
dropped off at the rectory and we will see that he gets 
them. 

SPORTS 
The Hot Dog and Gift Party will be on Wednesday night, 
March 16th at 7:30pm. All CYO players and cheerleaders 
in grades 3-8 are welcome. 
 
Annual Golf Outing at Forest Park will be on June 17th. 
Tee off at 8AM. $175.00. Call Bob at 718-847-4682. 

PALM SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
(Eve) Saturday, March 19th—Mass at 5:00 PM 

PALM SUNDAY—MARCH 20 
Masses: 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 AM & 5:00 PM 

Please Note: On the Eve and on Palm Sunday, palm will 
be blessed at each Mass. As you enter the church, the 
usher will hand you a piece of palm. We ask that you 
hold it in your hand as the priest blesses it. The Blessing 
will take place at the beginning of each Mass. 

If you wish to donate a plant for our Easter Altar in 
memory of a deceased loved one, you may do so by 
placing the name of your loved one, and your name, 
together with a $10 donation in an envelope, to the 
attention of Fr. Fullum at the rectory. 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 
Greetings! I wish to thank Bishop DiMarzio for 
his confidence in appointing me the temporary 
Administrator of this lovely parish of Sacred 
Heart. First, I ask that we all continue to pray for 
the recovery of your pastor Father John Fullum 
who is a great priest. I sincerely thank Father 
Marcin. He has been extremely helpful, to me, 
since I have been named the Administrator. Fa-
ther is deeply committed to making sure that all 
goes smoothly during this time of transition and I 
applaud his efforts. I will be as present as I can to 
you and the parish. I am presently working on a 
schedule with Father Marcin because I am still the 
pastor of Our Lady of Hope and the Dean of our 
area. Please pray that Almighty God will give me 
wisdom and guidance to be a good shepherd to 
this wonderful parish of Sacred Heart. Yours in 
Christ, Very Rev. Michael A. Carrano 
         Temporary Administrator 



MARCH 13, 2016 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be on Wednesday, Apr il 
6th from 1:30-3:30 pm in the Parish Ministry Office which is 
located in the convent basement.  
 
PARISH PRAYER SHAWL MEETING will meet on Apr il 
14th in the Parish Ministry Office following the Senior Meeting. 
We are always looking for interested people to join the group. 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 
This morning is Breakfast with the Easter Bunny. This is always 
a delightful event with games, crafts and pictures with the Easter 
Bunny for the children. Everyone gets to enjoy a delicious home-
made breakfast. Tickets were sold in advance for this fundraiser. 
 
Once again Sacred Heart School has several students who have 
been invited to be a part of the 2016 Honor Band. They will be 
performing this afternoon at St. John’s Preparatory High School 
at 1:00 pm. These students represent “le crème de le crème” of 
musicians from schools in the Brooklyn Diocese and we are very 
proud of them. They make beautiful music together. We congrat-
ulate Meghan Bernardy, Billy Daley, Krystyna Ryan and alum-
nus Peter Maxham. Peter is also performing with the Wind En-
semble, a select group from within the Honor Band. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday afternoons there will be a dress re-
hearsal for our annual Variety Show after school. 
 
Grade 3 will be hosing an English Tea Party on Wednesday as 
they complete the study of England in Social Studies. Also on 
Wednesday our annual Book Fair and Chance Book Sales end. 
 
Violin class for grades three and four will take place on Thurs-
day. 
 
This week grades 3, 5 and 7 will participate in a Religion As-
sessment required by the Brooklyn Diocese. It will take a class 
period to administer and it consists of a series of multiple choice 
questions. The tests are submitted anonymously and will be used 
to review he progress of our religion programs. 
 
More kudos for our graduates. The following students have 
achieved honor roll status in their High Schools. 
 
Msg. McClancy Memorial High School 
Matthew Autz  Julia Fleri 
Steven Hansen  Gabriel Maciejaszek 
Peter Maxham  Brady Paczkowski 
Joseph Pullara  Keith Rehberger 
Kristen Villafuerte 
 
Holy Cross High School 
Anthony Yodice 
 
St. Vincent Ferrer High School 
Sarah Cullivan 

On this fifth Sunday of Lent we have the last of the three scruti-
nies in preparation for the Easter Vigil. Over the last two weeks 
we have read in the Gospels about the Samaritan women meet-
ing Jesus and the curing of a man’s blindness. This week we are 
given hope of our resurrection when Jesus brings Lazarus back 
to life. Each of these three events is a special reading in the 
RCIA Journey. They are special not only to Maritza and Al, but 
special to each one of us as we are on our own faith journey. In 
the end, each one of us must remember that Jesus is the resurrec-
tion and true eternal life. Let us join with Maritza and Al as we 
ask Jesus to lead us to eternal life. Use this Lenten opportunity to 
focus our lives on Christ. As a community we need to continue 
our support and prayers for Maritza and Al and their families as 
they move closer to the Easter Sacraments. 

ADULT CONFIRMATION will be celebrated on the Feast 
of Pentecost, May 15th. We will have Preparation Classes on 
the Monday evenings after Easter, April 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th, 
May 2nd and 9th at 7:30 pm in the rectory. If you have received 
the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist (communion) and Recon-
ciliation and would like to receive the Sacrament of Confirma-
tion, please call Sr. Margaret in the Parish Ministry Office at 
718-821-3285. The office is open Monday to Thursday from 
9am-4pm. You can leave a message and we will return your 

THERE WILL BE STATIONS OF THE CROSS ON 
FRIDAY AT 7:30 PM. 
 
CONFESSIONS WILL BE HEARD AFTER 11:30 
MASS ON SUNDAYS OF LENT. 

Living & Leading by Faith is offer ing a course in 
Catholic Spirituality. This course is designed for cate-
chists and laity seeking to enlarge their spiritual practice. 
Offered on 4 Tuesdays: April 5, 12, 19 & 26 from 4-6:30 
PM at BVM, Help of Christians, 70-31 48th St, Wood-
side, NY. The course is taught by William Mohr. The of-
fering is $25. Register online: 
http:/www.bqonlineformation.org/. Call Richie Hutter at 
917-836-7514 for more information. 


